FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSI0ON RQ-3

WASHINGTON, [.C a3 August b, 1998

(Gary Khanjian, Treasurer
Armenzan National Commitiee PAC
1G4 North Belmont, Suife 208 B
(lendale, CA 91205

Identification Nomber: 00146969

Reference: Year End (7/1/97-1231/97y and April Quartery (1/1/98-3/31/98)
Reports -

Deear Mr. Khanjian:

This letter is to inform vou that as of August 5, 1998 the Commission has nat
received your response to our request for edditional information, dated August 15, 1998,
This notice requests information essential to full public disclosure of your federal lection
campalgn finances. To ensure compliance with the provisions of the Federal Election

Campsign Ast {the Act), please respond to this request (copy enclosed).

If no response is received within fifteen (15) days from the date of this notice, the
Commission may choose to initiate audit or legal enforcement action,

If you should have any questions regarding this maiter, please contact Kenneth A.
Davis, Jr., on our toll-free number (800Q) 424-9530 or our local number (202) §24-1130.

Sincerely.

ﬁ,ﬁu@wz —

John D, Qibson
Assistant Staff Director

Reports Analysis Division

Enclosure




FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION R{)-2

WASHINGTON, 00 2463

Gary Khanjien, Treasurer J 1508
Armenian National Cormmittee PAC
104 Narth Belmont Suite 208 B
Glendale, CA 91206

ldenfification Number: CO01459568

Reference: Year End (7/1/97-12/31/97) and Aprl Quarerly {1/1/98-3/31/9E)
Reports

Dear Mr. Khanjian:

This letter is prompied by the Commission's preliminary review of the report(s)
referenced above. The review maised questions conceming certzin information eontained
i the report(s). An itemization foliows;

-Please provide & Schedule B 10 suppaort the entry reported on Line 23 of the
Detailed Summary Page. Each contrfbution made to a federal eandidate or

committee must be itemized on Schedule B regardless of the amount
coptobuted. 11 CFR §104.3{D) 3 Kv)

A written response or an amendment to your original report(s; correcting the above

problemis) should be filed with the Federal Election Commission within fifteen (15) days
of the date of this letter. If you need assistance, please feel free to contact me on our
1oll-free nomber, (BG0) 4274-9530. My local number is (2L2) 694-11320.

Kenneth A. Davis, I
Reporis Analyst
236 Reports Analysis Division

Sincerely,
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